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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

DATE: July 22, 2016 

 

TO: BEP Program Participants 

 

FROM: Cynthia Peraza, Director of Special Programs 

 

SUBJECT: Change in Targeted Counties 

 
 

 

THDA would like to announce that effective July 1, 2016, the Targeted Counties approved to 

participate in the Blight Elimination Program has increased from six (6) counties to seven (7). 
 

The following counties are approved to apply to participate in the Blight Elimination Program: 

 

Anderson, Davidson, Hamilton, Knox, Montgomery, Rutherford, and Shelby 

 
These changes are reflected on the revised page 4, 5, 8, and 16-19 of the Blight Elimination 

Program Guide.  Please update your guide accordingly.  A complete guide may also be found on 

the THDA website. 

 

Thank you for your participation in THDA’s Blight Elimination Program. If you have any 

questions, please contact BEP@thda.org or call 615-815-2100. 
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